
www.fcaknights.org          Pursuing Excellence... Building Character

Upcoming
Events

FCAKnights

FCAKnights

Fairfield 
Christian 
Academy

Fairfield 
Christian 
Academy

KNIGHTS’  NEWS
Fairfield Christian Academy

Friday, February 17, 2017

February 20
•	No School
February 21
•	Spring Sports                     
	 Meeting
February 27
•	Band Booster                     
	 Meeting
March 3
•	Knights’ Night Out
March 16
•	Open House
March 17
•	K-12 Jean Day
•	7-12 Pizza Day
March 18
•	Math Competition   
March 30
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen
April 1
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen
April 3-7
•	Testing K-10
April 13
•	Shadow Day
April 14-21
•	Spring Break
April 28
•	K-12 Jean Day
May 1-5
•	HS Missions Week
May 11
•	Open House                   

Spirit Wear Sale
FCAAB will be having an Inventory Reduction Sale the 
entire month of February.  Stop by Door B each Thursday 
for weekly specials and browse our sale rack for some great 
deals.  

Shadow Day at FCA

Elementary Library Competitions

Recycing Bins Moved

Do you have a friend or family member considering sending 
their child to FCA? Families may register online for their child 
to attend a school-wide Shadow Day on Thursday, April 13th. 
Please feel free to contact Kara Stephens at 740-654-8138 or 
kstephens@fcaknights.us for more information.  

Knights’ Night Out

MATH COMPETITION
for students in 2nd-6th 

March 18
Registration Deadline:

March 11

 Friday, March 3rd

Sign up at Door B!

KNIGHTS’ NIGHT OUT

Our paper recycling bins have been moved to the rear of 
our main parking lot for safety purposes and pickup 
access.  Please remember to put your paper recycling in 
our bins to raise a few $$ for FCA!  You can also find the 
aluminum can recycling bin for FCC's Kids Quest in the 
same location!

You may pre-order teacher basket and game tickets for the 
Knights' Night Out Carnival after school in the foyer on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays!  Don't wait in line during the 
carnival, purchase tickets ahead of time!  Wondering what 
Teacher Baskets you'll see?  Basket themes include gift cards, 
sports, Paw Patrol, Legos, chocolate, and Disney! Please see 
your email for the full list in the Knights' Night Out 
Newsletter along with an order form for pre-sale tickets!

Did you know about the elementary Tower of Books 
Reading Competition taking place through March 6th?  
Each homeroom is competing to read the most books! The 
winning primary (K-2) homeroom and intermediate (3-5) 
homeroom will receive a Donut Party! Did you know about 
the Genre Challenge which also ends March 6th? Individuals 
may compete by reading multiple genres to receive a prize!

Math Competition in March
FCA’s 3rd annual county-wide Math Competition will take 
place at FCA on March 18th from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. (lunch 
included). Students from any school are welcome to attend! 
Registration forms are online or  outside the elementary 
office and must be submitted by March 11th to participate. 
Questions? Email Matt Tobin at 17mtobin@fcaknights.us.
SCHOLARSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE!


